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Newsletter 

Yours in Comradeship, 

“Ike” McKim, 
Commander, Post 22        

C O M M A N D E R ’ S  C O R N E R  

As my time as Commander comes to a close, I want to take this opportunity to thank all of the Legion Officers who 
helped me through the meetings and various jobs required to make our Post one of the best in the state. It takes a      
cooperative effort to run our Post, pay bills, run our programs, and participate in local, district and State activities. 
The baseball program is one of the best in the State. 
 
The Post Maintenance Program continues to keep the Post home in great shape. The canteen & various games helps 
to keep our Post open and looking good. 
 
I will leave you in good hands of the newly elected Post Officers. Be sure to visit us at any of our events or anytime 
you need a friend to talk to or listen too. 

A D J U T A N T ’ S  C O R N E R  

*** For God and Country *** 

Larry Greenwood 

Adjutant 

Post 22 has had a stellar year in membership growth ! As of  March 19th, the Post, Auxiliary and Sons of the American 

Legion have all hit  100% in Membership. Congratulations to all for all the hard work. This is only possible by the   

dedication of our members and how each of you shares your enthusiasm and patriotism that inspires others to join our 

Post, Auxiliary or Squadron. Thanks to each and everyone  of you. 

Our sympathy goes out to the families of departed friends and a speedy recovery wish to all those Legionnaires and 

their families who are ill. Please continue to remember and to pray for our military personnel and peace around the 

world where our troops are deployed. 

To our local Heros & their family members who are protecting or Freedoms today.  !!! Thank You !!! 

If you are flying the American flag outside your home or business and when your flag wears out, we would appreciate 

your support by purchasing a new one from us. Our prices are extremely low and your purchase helps support our Post 

and the work that we do. 
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 L E G I O N  B A S E B A L L        
C H A I R M A N  

Pete St. Pierre 

UP COMING FUNDRAISING FOR  2017 POST 22 BASEBALL SEASON, 

 SAT. APRIL 1.. 6 P.M. - SAL SPONSORED  “CABIN FEVER” DINNER… SURF & TURF, POTATO, 

VEG. & DESSERT…FOLLOWED BY A NIGHT OF DANCING  TO “THIRD SHIFT”,  ASSORTED BASKET 

RAFFLES THROUGHOUT THE NIGHT. PROCEEDS TO BENEFIT POST 22 BASEBALL PROGRAM. 

 FRI. APRIL 7, 5:30 P.M.- MEAT RAFFLE TO BENEFIT “POST 22  MINI’S” BASEBALL PROGRAM.  

BAR & GRILL MEAL 5:30-7:30 P.M.- FOLLOWED BY DANCING TO “YVONNE & THE REVERBS”.  

 SAT. APRIL 28, 5:30 P.M.- LOTTERY RAFFLE OF GIFT CARDS TO BENEFIT POST 22 JR. & SR. 

PROGRAMS . BAR & GRILL MEAL -5:30-7:30 P.M.- FOLLOWED BY DANCING TO “RUSTED CHROME”. 

 FRI. MAY 19- “ PRE GOLF TOURNAMENT PARTY” –RAFFLES-BAR & GRILL MEAL 5:30-7:30 

P.M. -FOLLOWED BY DANCE PARTY WITH “JIM HOLLIS ONE MAN BAND”. 

ABOVE FUNDRAISING PROGRAMS TO  BE HELD AT  AMERICAN LEGION POST 22 CLUB. 

MEMBERS & GUESTS WELCOME . 

SAT. MAY 20- ANNUAL BILL BROUGHTON MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT TO BENEFIT 
BASEBALL SCHOLARSHIP FUND, JR. BASEBALL AND SR. BASEBALL PROGRAMS.  SIGN UPS 11- 
NOON. FURTHER DETAILS COMING SOON. TOURNAMENT AT NOON FOLLOWED BY RAFFLES &  

DANCE PARTY WITH “JIM HOLLIS-ONE MAN BAND” AT 5:30 – 9:30 P.M.        

TO BE HELD AT CARTER COUNTRY CLUB.   

 

WWW.POST22LEGIONBASEBALL.COM  

Or you can click the programs menu tab and select Legion Baseball on Post 22’s website: www.post22.org 

Sons of  American Legion Squadron 22  
As the year 2016 - 2017 comes to an end, I would like to say “Thank You” to the Legion Family who helped in supporting 
the SAL’s functions and events this past year. The SAL’S Cabin Fever Surf & Turf is April 1st @ 6pm. Tickets are $15 
per single and $25 per couple. Any help is greatly appreciated. 
 
At our last meeting in March there were several newly elected Squadron 22 Officers with their installation commencing on 
April 13th, 2017. The list of Squadron 22 Elected Officers for 2017 - 2018 appears on next page. 
 
Our last SAL meeting is May 11th as there’s no meetings in June & July. The scheduled meeting for August is the 10th. 
 
In the month of June & July the SAL will not have “Wing Nite” in these two months. 
 
As my term as Squadron 22 Commander is nearing its end, I say “Thank You” to all that helped me and the SAL for the 
past year and I wish everyone to have a wonderful and safe summer. Thank you for your support.  

Jeff Holland  
 S.A.L. Squadron 22 Commander  



April - June  2017  Website – http://www.post22.org P a g e  3  

Commander              Wayne Aldrich   

First Vice Commander          Eric Morrill       

Second Vice Commander      Ken Smith     

Adjutant              Larry Greenwood  

Finance Officer             Lisa Buck Rogers 

Historian              Dino Vlahakis  

Chaplain   Steve Rutledge 

Sergeant at Arms  Tom St. Pierre   

Judge Advocate  VACANT  

Service Officer  Louis Sabotto 

Post # 22  Elected Officers 
2017- 2018 

  Commander               Kevin Bailey 

  First Vice Commander         Don Reynolds 

  Second Vice Commander   Mark St. Pierre 

  Adjutant    Garry Dunn  

  Finance Officer   Dan Griswold              

  Historian    Bill Tibbets Jr. 

  Chaplain    Dan Turner 

  Sergeant at Arms   Matt Guaraldi 

  SAL Advisor               VACANT 

Squadron 22  Elected Officers 
2017 - 2018 

!!! NOTE !!! 
 

NO WING NITE IN JUNE 

 

6/1 -  Legion & Auxiliary Meeting @7pm 

6/10 - Auxiliary BBQ  @6:30pm 

6/14 - Flag Day 

6/15 - VFW Meeting @ 6pm 

6/21 - House Committee Meeting @ 5:30pm 

6/25 – Legion Riders Meeting @ 11am  

5/4 - Legion & Auxiliary Meeting    

         @7:00pm 

5/10 - Wing Nite @ 5:30pm - 7:30pm 

5/11 - SAL Meeting @ 6:00pm 

5/12 - Karaoke @ 7:30pm 

5/17 - House Committee Meeting  @ 5:30pm 

5/18 - VFW Meeting @ 6pm 

5/18 - 5/21 - Legion Convention  

           @ Lincoln, NH 

5/19 - Baseball Night 5:30pm - 7:30pm 

           Band @ 7:30pm - Jim Hollis 

5/20 - Golf Tournament 

5/21 - 1st Baseball Try outs 

5/24 - Flags out @ cemeteries 

           Wing Night 5:30pm - 7:30pm 

5/25 - Rain Date for flags @ cemeteries 

5/26 - 5/27 - Auxiliary Poppies 

           Band @ 7:30pm - DV8 

5/28 - Riders Meeting @11am-1pm 

5/29 - Memorial Day Parade @ 11am  

           Luncheon at Post Home after parade. 

MAY 2016 JUNE 2016 APRIL 2016 

4/1 - SAL Cabin Fever Surf & Turf - $15 per Single  

           $25 per Couple -Band @ 7:30 - Third Shift 

4/2 - CVMA (CPR Class) @ 11am 

4/6 -  Legion & Auxiliary Meeting @7pm 

          Installation of Post Officers 

4/7 -  Meat Raffle Post 22 “Mini’s - 5:30pm -7:30pm 

          Band - Yvonne & the Reverbs @ 7:30pm 

4/9 -  District 6 Spring Conference @ 11am 

           District 6 Officer Elections - Lebanon 

4/9 - Cribbage Tournament @ Claremont     

           @12:00pm 

4/12 - Wing Night 5:30pm - 7:30pm 

4/13 - SAL Meeting & Installation of  

           Squadron Officers @ 6:00pm 

4/14 - Karaoke @ 7:30pm 

4/17 - House Committee Meeting @5:30pm 

4/20 - VFW Meeting @ 6:00pm 

4/21 - Riders Meat Raffle 5:30pm - 7:30pm 

          Band @ 7:30pm - Cruizers 

4/22 - CVMA Pancake Breakfast  7am - 10am 

4/23 - Cribbage Tournament - Lebanon . Sign up at    

          1200pm. Play begins @ 1pm 

4/25 - Navy Band Northeast 2017 Spring Tour 

   at Lebanon Opera House @ 7pm. Admission is free 

but advance tickets are required. For tickets, contact 

the Lebanon Opera House Box Office, 57 North Park 

St., Lebanon, NH in person, M-F 12:00 -  

            5:00, by phone at (603) 448-0400 

4/26 - Wing Nite 5:30pm - 7:30pm 

4/28 - Lottery Raffle of Gift Cards 5:30pm - 7:30pm 

           Band @ 7:30pm - Rusted Chrome 

4/30 – Legion Riders Meeting @ 11am - 1pm 

     Queen of Hearts Drawing every Friday Night @ 7:00pm 

     Wing Night every 2nd & 4th Wednesday @ 5:30pm 

The American Legion Post 22 Legion Riders are in the planning stages 

of their 2 annual rides. The first ride is “Toys for Tots” on July 8th and 

the second ride is the “Rich Madore Ride” on August 12th. 

More information about the rides & activities for the rides will be    

available at a later date. 

The annual USO Show at the                             

American Legion, Guyer-Carignan         

Post 22 is taking a break this year. A 

review of the show to be conducted 

at a later date. 


